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Lloyd Hawrbor School e September 23, 2011

Monday
9/26

Intramurals Begin Grade 5
Back-to-School Night, Grades 4-6 - 7PM

Tuesday
9/27

Wednesday/
9/28

Thursday | School Closed
9/29

Friday School Closed
9/39

FROM THE SCHOOL

LONG ISLAND CHESS NUTS....cocerrmmsnrassnnens sesssmessapsatsETIRIsetesin sl S
After-school program Mondays 3:15PM
BRICKD SUEDD . isusississssssisssisssnsisisrommisismiisim e p4,5
After-school program Fridays 3:15
TOWN OF HUNTINGTON. .coovvinmmnnssersssrsnssnsansansansnss sssssssensesssasasnes PO
Operation E.D.I.T.H Drill - 10/19 at 7PM
EVERY CHILD MATTERS — LI ...covvvvrnnnnnnnes saneRsEEsSesE AR SRS RS p7
Parents Convention — Saturday, 10/15 from 11-4PM
BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 11th at 8PM at the DO.
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Jenna Galli from
Ms. Battiloro’s room.

INTRAMURALS
Intramurals begin on Tuesday, September 27" for fifth grade and Thursday, October 6™ for sixth grade. Please hand
signed permission slips in ASAP,

MENUS
Starting next month, October, the monthly menus will be sent home electronically with the Friday Notes.

FROM THE NURSE
Reminder: All students who are injured and cannot play gym and recess MUST bring in a note.
If you have not already done so, all 2™ and 4™ graders and new entrants must submit an updated physical from your
doctor. All 6™ graders MUST submit a copy of his/her updated immunization record (proof of Tdap vaccine).

00D
If you are sending food into school for a celebration of any kind, please let your child’s classroom teacher know in
advance so that classmates are able to communicate this with their families. On the day food is delivered to school,
ingredients provided by the family sending in the food will need to be posted when the food is served. Thank
you for your understanding as we have students with allergies.




MUSIC NEWS
Instrumental Music Program - REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 2011-2012. All rehearsals (and lessons) will begin the week of
September 26™. Students should report on time with their instrument, music folder and a pencil. Attendance will be
taken.
e BAND (in the Band room - 132)

6'" Grade Band: Students will rehearse on Tuesday mornings 7:45 — 8:40 am.
Band will also meet as an encore class on Wednesdays 2:20 - 3:00 pm.
5™ Grade Band: Students will rehearse on Thursday and Friday mornings 7:45 — 8:40 am.
o ORCHESTRA (in the Orchestra room - 130)
6" Grade Orchestra: Students will rehearse on Friday mornings 7:45 — 8:40 am.
Orchestra will also meet as an encore class on Wednesdays 2:20 — 3:00 pm.
5™ Grade Orchestra: Students will rehearse on Wednesday and Friday mornings 7:45 — 8:40 am.
For morning rehearsals, it is paramount that children arrive on time. There will be written notification of student progress
for all fourth and fifth graders (twice per year). For sixth graders, there will be a section on the report card. All
instrumental lessons (grades 4, 5, & 6) will begin the week of September 26™
Parents — please remember to attend the smart music session for your child’s grade level at Back to School Night. If you
have any questions, please contact: Mr. G. Meyer, Band Director » Ms. H. Daniels, Orchestra Director

COAT DRIVE
LHS/PTG and Student Council are having a coat drive. They are working together and will be collecting used coats for
P.S. 277 in the Bronx from now until November 6™. They will also be collecting NEW hats, mittens and gloves. Your
support is greatly appreciated.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

All Friday Notes and flyers are available on our website — www.lhsptg.org

Lioyd Harbor Unites
Purchase your raffle tickets by Friday, September 30th. All ticket holders are invited to the Lloyd Harbor Unites Cocktail Party on
Saturday, October 15th, 7-9 pm. Almost 1/3 of our LHS families have purchased tickets! If 100% of our LHS families purchase tickets,
this will be our ONLY fundraiser this school year!!

School Directo
We are adding e-mail addresses this year to the LHS*PTG Directory. If you would like your e-mail address added and you have not

already filled out the LHS*PTG directory form, please e-mait Anne Droesch at adroesch@aol.com with your e-mail address. We are in
the process of finalizing the directory so if you do not wish for any of your information to be published in the directory please contact
Anne Droesch as soon as possible.

LHS*PTG E-Mail Sign-Up
To receive e-mail reminders and event happenings from the LHS*PTG, please update your information by going onto the PTG website,
thsptg.org. Click on the top button, EMAIL SIGN-UP. If you are new to LHS, fill out the form. If you already receive e-mails from the
PTG, follow the link to revise and/or update your children’s grades and teachers. If you have any questions or need additional help,
please e-mail Randi Solis at RandiSolis@me.com.

6th Grade Activities
Attention 6th Graders: Just a reminder that our first 6th Grade Activities Event will be held this Sunday, September 25th from 6:30 -
8:30 pm at Ultimate Gaga in Syosset. If you have not returned your completed, signed permission slip and waiver form along with a
check made payable to LHSPTG for $20, you must contact Karen Ferrandino kferrandino@gmail.com, Carolyn Genovese
cgenovese14@hotmail.com, or Sandra Krusos birchboob@yahoo.com immediately! WALK-INS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED THE NIGHT
OF THE EVENT!H

18th Annual Little Apple Fun Run
We are having our first meeting on Monday, September 26th at 9:30 am in the Little Theater to begin planning our 18th annual race

which is on November 6th this year. There are volunteer opportunities both little and large. We would love your assistance in making
this fun-filled family event and fundraiser a success. If you are unable the attend the meeting but would like to help, please contact
us. Thanks! Denise Burns, Sally Nadler

deeburns@optonline.net  631-223-3118 sallynadler@me.com 631-385-4445

School Store
Please visit the LHS*PTG website, Ihsptg.org to view the new LHS t-shirts and shorts.
FOCUS Event: Race to Nowhere, 10/12
A must see for all....FOCUS is bringing a screening of "The Race to Nowhere" to the Cold Spring Community. This film is a call to
families, educators, experts and policy makers to examine current assumptions on how to best prepare the youth of America to
become healthy, bright, contributing and leading citizens in the 21st century. Catch the film on Wednesday, October 12th at 7 pm.
Both showings are at the CSH District Office Board Room. For more information about the film, visit www.racetonowhere.com.




LONG ISLAND CHESS NUTS
Lloyd Harbor After-School Chess Program

These Chess Classes for children are back by popular demand!

THESE HIGHLY ACCLAIMED CHESS CLASSES FOR CHILDREN ARE Y
BEING HELD IN OVER 45 SCHOOLS ACROSS LONG ISLAND EACH A )
YEAR, WITH OVER 2,000 CHILDREN REAPING THE BENEFITS. DO YOU PLAY CHESS?

’wi"?; Chess helps children get better grades in school!

jof ’;K‘ Chess gives children: concentration, strategy skills, self-esteem, & confidence!
gl so’;ouf p\!" Chess is educational: studies have shown that chess increases reading & math levels!
bf“‘op‘ 4 Each week: a Chess Lesson is followed by coached playing time € Innovative, Challenging, & Fun!

¢ Instruction by Top Chess Coaches # Play Chess against others - Sections by Grade & Ability
4 Chess Tournaments - with awards at the conclusion of each session for all!

‘Expand a child's mind! Experience the excitement of the fastest growing sport in the U.S./ "
For all Boys and Girls — from beginners to advanced players

We will meet on: _Mondays from _3:15pm_to 4:15 pm

Dates: Oct. 17, 24. Nov. 7, 14 21, 28 Dec. 5, and 12

Registrations are due (accepted later if space avail.): Oct. 14"
Cost: $98.00 per child for the 8-week program (+$8.00 after Oct. 14™)

QUESTIONS: Margarita Lanides, Director Tel: (516) 739-3907 E-mail: mlanides@chessnuts.org
NOTE: No confirmation will be sent - you will only be notified if the class is filled.

The Long Island Chess Nuts is a non-profit organization, whose goals are to promote the educational and positive benefits of chess to all children.
It currently has over 2,000 members, with many chess champions. It is “the largest organization on Long Island where children can advance their
chess skills,” as quoted in The NY Times (Mar. 15, 1998); and it “provides a regular schedule of play and instruction for school-age children...[in]
the sport of kings,” Newsday (Dec. 12, 1998). It has also been featured on Nickelodeon, and TV Channels 29 and 12. In 2008, it was in the top ten
of all chess clubs in the U.S., as reported by the U.S. Chess Federation. Sponsors and supporters of the Long Island Chess Nuts have included
Citibank, Roosevelt Field, Anton Newspapers, Sears, and many others. It is also a member of the Garden City Chamber of Commerce.

M Yes, | would like my son/daughter to participate in the Long Island Chess Nuts’ School Chess Program
at Lloyd Harbor Elementary School. Enclosed is $98.00 for the entire eight-week program.

» If mailed or paid after Oct. 14" (the due date), the registration fee is $106.00.

I understand & agree that the Club & its Officers have the right to expel any member for inappropriate behavior.
To insure the safety of our children, a parent (or a responsible adult) must pick up his/her child. Be sure to sign below!
| further acknowledge that any refund requests after the due date above will incur a $5.00 processing fee.

Name: Phone:

Address, Town, Zip:

School: Grade:

MAIL TO: Long Island Chess Nuts - Lloyd Harbor, P. O. Box 1515, Mineola, NY 11501

Please make checks payable to: Long Island Chess Nuts (do not staple check to this form)
or submit Credit Card info by: mail (address above), fax — (516) 739-0535 (no cover page is necessary), or phone - (516) 739-3907

[0 Mastercard O Visa [ Discover Print Name, as it appears on Card:

Account #: Expiration Date: Total Charge: $

Date =» NOTE: Parent’s Signature - All parents must sign for child to be registered

Remember: "the benefits of Chess last a lifetime”



Motor Mania
Grades 2-3

Wednesdays
3:15-4:15pm

Lloyd Harbor School
Do you like building and creating?

October 5, 12, 19, 26, November 2, 9, 16, 30
$160/8-weeks/1 hour

Registrations are limited to 20 children per session and
taken on a first-come, first-served basis

The BRICKS 4 KIDZ™ after-school enrichment program provides an
extraordinary atmosphere for students to build unique motorized
creations, learn how things work and why things happen, all while

having fun using LEGO® bricks. The activities are designed to trigger

young children’s lively imaginations, build their self-confidence, and
develop problem solving, critical thinking and fine motor skills.

BRICKS 4 KiDZ™ has lots of new projects and equipment to share
during the 2011-12 school year!

Lego® is a registered trademark of the LEGO Group of companies which does not sponsor, authorize, or endorse
these programs.



LLOYD HARBOR SCHOOL, HUNTINGTON, NY
MOTOR MANIA - GRADES 1-3

REGISTER ON-LINE AT BRICKS4KIDZ.COM OR MAIL THE FORM BELOW TO BRICKS4KIDZ,
PO BOX 23, CENTERPORT, NY 11721
PAYMENT CAN BE MADE ONLINE BY CREDIT CARD OR MAIL CHECK, PAYABLE TO BRICK4KIDZ,
TO PO BOX ABOVE

Child's Name: Grade: Child’s Date of Birth:
Parent/Guardian’s Name:

Parent/Guardian’s Address: City:

State: Zip code:

Email:

Parent/Guardian’s Phone Numbers: Home: Work: Cell:

After Lego Lab, my child o attends Extended Day Program
o will be picked up by the following authorized adult(s):

Health concerns to be aware of (e.g. allergies to medicine, asthma, etc):

ol GRANT permission for a photo/image that includes this student without any other personal identifiers to be used in
the newspaper and/or on the Bricks 4 Kidz website.

ol DO NOT GRANT permission for a photo/image that includes this student without any other personal identifiers to be
used in the newspaper and/or on the Bricks 4 Kidz website.

Lego® is a registered trademark of the LEGO Group of companies which does not sponsor, authorize, or endorse these programs.



f e October 19, 2011 7:00 P.M.

FRANK P. PETRONE

Supervigor
e Operation E.D.L.T.H. Drill

2. If the door is blocked by smoke
or fire, leave through a window
or secondary emergency route.

3. Once out of the house go
directly to your meeting place,
such as a tree or mailbox on

1. Feel the door tO CheCK if lt’s HOT! y0ur front |awn_
If it's Not Hot open the door slowly, :

§ bracing it with your knees and

g shoulder. But be prepared to slam it

E shut quickly if there’s smoke and fire

|

on the other side.

Knowing How To
- ReactIn A Fire

Could Save Your
Life, Or The Lives
of your Children

Coordinated through the efforts of

the Town of Huntington Office of the
Fire Marshal and in conjunction with
your local Volunteer Fire Departments.

OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL
351-3138

“E.D.L.T.H.” Stands For... “Exit Drill In The Home”
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For Kids
Every Child Matters - LI presents the.

laypeu 81 A3janoe siyy ‘uopezivedio )
(c)2)108 ¢ 8! pueis| Buo uo sienew PAUD A19A3

2011 Parents’ Lonvention

Free, open to the public

Discover: The importance of voting for children
Address: Candidates running for office in Suffolk
Learn: How to make your parenting & vote count
Enjoy: Free activities, a workshop & empowering
LI advocate Alice Cone will be a speaker
* * *
Date: Saturday October 15, 2011
Time: 11am - 4pm (lunch & childcare included)
Location: Henry L. Stimson Middle School
401 Oakwood Road
Huntington Station, NY 11746

* Register at www.everychildmatters.org/li or call 631.885.8044 *
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